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A strong standard will help our transportation system become cleaner and more accessible. The
draft rule issued by the Department of Ecology proposes an ambitious, rapid implementation plan.
We will all benefit from a Clean Fuels Program and Air Quality Fee Rule. Thank you for the
opportunity to comment on Washington's Clean Fuel Standard. I am very supportive of the draft
Clean Fuel Standard and applaud the Department of Ecology for setting our clean fuels trajectory to
be the strongest possible per the law. It is important to me that we take swift action to address
transportation as our largest source of pollution in Washington. A strong final Clean Fuel Standard
will help me embody my call to live more lightly on Earth so that all may thrive.



